
 

 
DATE:  January 27, 2015 
 
TO:  Ronald L. Olson, City Manager 
 
FROM:  Valerie H. Gray, P.E., Executive Director, Public Works 
  ValerieG@cctexas.com 
  (361) 826-3729 
 
  Mark Van Vleck, P.E., Executive Director, Utilities 

MarkVV@cctexas.com 
(361) 826-1874  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
STAFF PRESENTER(S): 

Name     Title/Position   Department 
1.  Valerie H. Gray, P.E.  Executive Director   Public Works  
2.  Mark Van Vleck, P.E.  Executive Director   Utilities 
  
 

 
OUTSIDE PRESENTER(S): 
 

Name    Title/Position    Organization 
1.  
2. 
3. 
 
 
BACKGROUND : 
 
This presentation will update the Council on the current status of this project.  It is for 
informational purposes only and no action is required. 
 
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 
 
Presentation - Mary Rhodes Pipeline 
 
 
 

UPDATE TO CITY COUNCIL 
Presentation on Mary Rhodes Pipeline Phase 2 

Construction Status Update 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
City Council Meeting of February 17, 2015 
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